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NtM No 42 of 2022                                                  26th May 2022  

  

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

Firth of Forth 

Forth Road Bridge Works 

 

Mariners are advised that commencing on or around the 30th May 2022 is the next phase of the 

Forth Road Bridge Span Under Access Improvements. These works will continue until November 

2022.   

 

The works area extends for approximately 175 metres northwards from the south main tower of 

the Bridge. 

  

The works will involve the upgrading of the existing walkways beneath the deck of the Bridge and 

will be undertaken once a full scaffolding system has been installed. Prior to the installation of the 

scaffolding, debris netting will be put in place, and this will remain in-situ until the works are 

completed. During the installation of the debris netting and scaffolding a safety boat will be on 

station.  

  

These works do not encroach on the shipping channel and the works area and scaffolding will be 

within the envelope of the stiffening truss of the Bridge. 

 

If further details are required these may be sought from Bear Scotland’s central control room – 

0131 3193083. 

 

 

Greg Macintyre 

Marine Manager – Rosyth & Fife Ports 

 

Status of previously published notices:  

 

No 10 of 2019 remain in force  

No 04 of 2020 remain in force  

No 07, 14, 26 and 73 of 2021 remain in force 

No 04, 17, 21, 22, 26, 28, 29, 32 and 36 of 2022 remain in force 


